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August 20,zOLg
california safe Drinking water and Toxic Enforcement Act (proposition 65)

Dear Business Partner,

Midmark Corporation is aware of the new warning requirements for California's Safe Drinking
Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (hereafter referred to as Proposition 65) which goes
into effect on August 30, 201-8. This letter is to inform Midmark Corporation business partners
that products, and their associated packaging, produced by Midmark Corporation do not list
any of Proposition 65's warning text.

Be assured, Midmark Corporation will continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulations and
will communicate any changes that will result in the addition of warning text to products and
associated packaging.

Because we care.@

John Shevlin
Vice President, Quality and Regulatory
Midmark Corporation


